

Department of Employee Relations

Cavalier Johnson

Harper Donahue, IV

Renee Joos Employee Benefits Director

Nicole M. Fleck Labor Negotiator

November 30, 2023

To The Honorable
The Committee on Finance
and Personnel
Common Council
City of Milwaukee

Dear Committee Members:

Re: Common Council File #230224

File #230224 is recommending amendments to Chapter 350-94 and 206 of the Milwaukee Code of Ordinances. The amendment to 350-94 will increase the safety shoe allowance for eligible general city employees to \$175. The amendment to 350-206 will increase the tuition and textbook reimbursement amount to \$1500 for general city employees and increase the amount of reimbursement for Police Aides to a total of \$3000 over a two (2) year period.

Copies of the ordinance changes and a fiscal note are attached. It is recommended that the attached ordinance changes be approved.

Sincerely,

Nicole M Fleck

Nicole M Fleck Labor Negotiator

Attachments

NMF 230224_F&P_MCO CH 350-94-206 Changes_11-30-2023 labr/2023/CC_F&P_Files